
 

ATS VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 

VIA GOOGLE MEET 

NEW GRADE 6 

Information Night 2023-2024 
January 24th | 7:00pm - Via Google Meet  

Join Us Here: meet.google.com/fhi-ducp-sxb 
• King Traditional Elementary and South Poplar Elementary students are automatically registered. 
• Registration packages for all other students are available in the ATS Office.  Registration packages 

are also available on our website at atms.abbyschools.ca/registration . 
 
 

Are you interested in attending an amazing school? 
Abbotsford Traditional is for you! 

 
Progressive Learning & Traditional Values 

• The only Grade 6-12 school in the district with a complete 1-1 Chromebook program 

• Consistently in the top three of Abbotsford middle schools on Ministry assessments 

• An optional band program for Grades 6, 7, and 8 

• Explorations include music, drama, cooking, art, metalwork, woodwork with use of 3-D printers and 
much more 

 

Registration forms can be completed and returned on or after February 1, 2023 @ 8:30AM in 
person at ATS. 

Registrations will be date and time stamped February 1. Only complete registration forms with all necessary back up 
documents included will be accepted.  Please call or email Ms. Jones (kendall.jones@abbyschools.ca) 604-850-3511  if 
you have any questions. 
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